
  The December 2019 NEWSLETTER       

  

            Northern Arizona Flycasters  

                 An active member club of the World Wide organization   

              “Fly Fishers International”  

       “Conservation, Restoration, and Education through Fly Fishing”  

  

We support active involvement in cold water fisheries conservation.  We work to insure 

that Arizona’s habitat is not degraded and in the development and maintenance of fly 

fishing opportunities.   

  

We support the practice of “catch and release”, the use of barbless hooks, and quick and 

harmless release practices.  Fish should never be kept out of the water for over 60 seconds.  

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

  

Northern Arizona Flycasters meets the first Wednesday of the month at the 

Arizona Game and Fish Regional office at 3500 S. Lake Mary Road, 

Flagstaff.  Meetings start at 7 PM with a board meeting at 6 PM.    

The meetings are free and the public is invited.  

  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

  

PRESIDENT’S DRIFT  

 

Winter is upon us.  Please travel safely and have  a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  I 

am looking forward to 2020 and seeing everyone at the Christmas Party. 

Casey Simpson  

 

Every club member is important to the wellbeing of our club and to our local 
fisheries. 
NAF needs your involvement and there are many volunteer venues available such as fishing trips, 

conservation, writing about club activities, and fund raising. Remember, NAF raises funds to 

support conservation efforts; we are a non-profit organization. You can sign-up to volunteer on 

our web site.  http://nazflycasters.com/volunteer/  
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EDUCATION   
 

Off for the holidays.  Watch for the January edition.  Merry Christmas. 

NAF  EVENTS SCHEDULE   
 

December 4th– a Christmas Party hosted by Mr. & Mrs. Simpson (Casey), their 

residence is 1022 W. Beal Road, Flagstaff. West Beal is accessed from US 180 (Fort 

Valley Road), Beal Road is across from the Chevron Station. Please join us for this 

social, bring your friends.   

The January club meeting has been moved to January 8th 

 

Under discussion by board  

 

Fishing outings to the Williams lakes  
   

Fly casting sessions on a regular basis.    
  

  The Board welcomes suggestions from members.  
  

  There will additional events so watch this space    
  

         NAF CLUB OFFICERS/COMMITTEE CHAIRS  

 President               Jack Shambaugh  

              Vice-President   Mike Clementino  

 Secretary                    Mac McIlwaine  

  Treasurer              Denise Dean  

   

           Northern Arizona Flycasters  

PO Box 2924  

Flagstaff, Arizona  86003  

Website- www.nazflycasters.org  
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